
OTHERS Resignation of Auditors
RIVERVIEW RUBBER ESTATES BERHAD

Type Announcement

Subject OTHERS

Description Resignation of Auditors

On 27th August 2018, Riverview Rubber Estates, Berhad received notice from its Auditors, Sekhar & Tan that it
wishes to resign as Auditors of the Company and its subsidiaries as the Partners of Sekhar & Tan have decided
to re-focus their assurance practice to Non-Public Interest Entities.

New auditors will be appointed by the Board of Directors in accordance with the Companies Act, 2016 and the
Company's Articles of Association.

An announcement will be made when the new auditors have been appointed.


